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City Library is CLOSED due to a power outage for the remainder of the day, Sept. 9, based on the

latest information from BC Hydro.

We plan to open as regularly scheduled tomorrow, Tuesday, Sept. 10, at 9 a.m.

If you had a room or study space reserved for Sept. 9, your booking has been canceled. Please call

the library to re-book at 604-998-3450.

All programs and in-person services are canceled. Fees on holds not picked up will be suspended

until the building reopens.

We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience.

Other North Shore libraries are open

If you need a quiet place to read or study, please visit the North Vancouver District Public Library or

West Vancouver Memorial Library.
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